
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This half term has flown by. It doesn't seem like the 

middle of October when I look outside at blue skies 

and the sun streaming through the window. It was 

great to see so many of you this week at our parent 

consultation evenings. It always works best for the child 

when schools and families work closely together.  

As a Head, it's always a privilege for me when children 

come and show me their work. This week I have been 

really impressed by Year 5 and 6 who made some 

amazing bread but also created really professional 

marketing designs to promote their bread. Well done 

Class 4. I think they liked their sparkly dog stickers they 

were rewarded with.  

Have a wonderful half term, relax and 

enjoy yourselves. The best place to be in the run up to 

Christmas is a primary school so I'm looking forward to it 

already.  

Thank you as always for your continued support.  

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Bendall  

Interim Head of School  

Stockland C of E Primary Academy  

Interim Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 24th to 28th October  Half Term 

 14th November  Yr5/6 Residential Info evening 

 25th November  Inset Day 

 16th December Break up for Christmas 

 3rd January   Inset Day 

 4th January   Pupils back    

Insert photo 

21st October 2022 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Mary  Toby 

Class 2 Horner 

           Betty, Abi Charlie  

Class 3 Quantock            

 Henry, Alfie Millie 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Freddie, Tilly William 



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated Safe-

guarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin.   

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

 https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/4.1-Safeguarding-Policy-STK.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSLs or 

you may phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox stock-

landdsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

Message from School Offiice 

School Lunches 

Menus are available for booking on ParentPay for the next half term until Christmas.  Please note 

that there will be a Special Christmas Lunch menu on Thursday 8th December. 

School Photographer 

The School Photographer will be attending to photograph all children and family groups on the 

morning of Tuesday 1st November. Please let us know if you have any special requests for family 

groups. 

 

Sports News from Mr Murnane 

Next Term's PE/Sport Topics 

Featherlake : Fundamentals - Normal PE kit needed 

Horner : Netball (Year 1s ONLY) & Swimming (Year 2s ONLY) - Year 1s Normal PE Kit 

Year 2s Swimming kit 

Quantock : Hockey - Normal PE Kit, plus Shin Pads & Gum Shields 

Bucehayes : Hockey—Normal PE Kit, plus Shin Pads & Gum Shields 

If any Quantock or Bucehayes children want to bring in their own hockey stick for PE next term 

that is absolutely fine, but it will be their responsibility to look after it, while it is in school. 

Also as the weather starts to change and gets colder and wetter please remember all children 

can wear jogging bottoms, base layers, woolly hats and gloves in PE/Sport sessions, as well as at 

Breakfast Running Club & After School Football Club! 

 

Family Services 

A huge well done to Millie and Freddie who read beautifully at last Sunday's family service. Our 

next service will be the Remembrance service on Sunday 13th November at the slightly earlier 

time of 10.50am. Quantock class made a beautiful wreath of felt poppies on behalf of the school 

last year and this will be used as part of the service again this year. You are all very welcome to 

come and join us at this special service and it would be particularly lovely if any children from 

Quantock class were able to present the school's wreath - do let me know if you are able to at-

tend. 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

Featherlake have had a super first half term at school. We are so 

proud of how well they have settled into school life. They definite-

ly deserve a much needed break. This week we have been learning 

all about Autumn. They have been mixing colours and painting Au-

tumn Trees.  

In Maths we have been learning about 2D Shapes and making 

shape scarecrows. The pumpkin patch and shop has been incredi-

bly popular, alongside the pumpkin spiced playdough.  

After half term we will be starting Forest School and our first week is 

all about Diwali and Bonfire Night.  



Class 2 Horner News 

We had a very exciting start to the week with Fizz Pop Science Club.  We were looking at 

different types of bubbles.  We even made sherbet at the end of the session, and everyone took 

home a bag.  We are very much looking forward to next week.  There is a waiting list for another 

fizz pop club next term. If at least 9 pupils want to join, then we will have another set of science 

clubs. Please contact the office or fizz pop directly if you wish to sign up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

In art, we have been practicing 

drawing in pencil, pen, and 

charcoal.  We were very excited to 

use charcoal for the first time 

 

 

In Geography we have been looking at atlases 

and trying to find countries with all coastlines, 

some coastline and some which are landlocked. 



Class 3 Quantock News 

Despite the wild weather we've had this week, Quantock Class has been as fabulous as ever. 

They all loved showing their books off at parents evening and were quite rightly very proud of all 

they've achieved this half-term. Highlights of this week have included learning all about the 

different aspects of Hindu Gods and producing some fabulous autumnal 'Harvest' art using oil 

pastels. Sadly, we have completed our topic on Prehistory but are looking forward to learning all 

about the UK's regions, cities and counties as part of our geography topic when we come back.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

Bucehayes have had an enjoyable last week of the half term with Kahoot quizzes, Letter writing, 

Music Performances and Bread Making.  We completed our Design & Technology Project with 

making our individual flatbreads with our own choice of added ingredients.  The cooking was a 

real treat with walking down to Aller Farm where Mr and Mrs Parris had set up their Pizza oven 

ready for us to use.  All the breads were extremely successful and delicious with flavours from hon-

ey & fruit, rosemary, garlic, olives, spices and herbs.  The children were fabulous: they were all 

sharing their breads and commenting on each other's delicious flavours.  Fabulous evaluative lan-

guage and super team spirit.  It was also a pleasure to speak to you all at Parent's Evening this 

week and share and celebrate the learning journeys of each of your children.  Please don't for-

get to ask your children to show you all the photos and videos 

on seesaw.  

Times Table Rock Stars 

1st Silvia B 

2nd Benjamin K 

3rd Henry L 

 

 

 

 

 







PTFA message—Secondhand uniform 

If you are having a bit of a clear out before Christmas, we’ll happily take outgrown school uni-

form from you. Please leave it at the school office for the PTA and we can collect. 

We’ve just sorted through all the spare uniform, so if there is anything you require (spare jumpers 

for the ones that keep disappearing?!) please email stocklandpta@gmail.com. We’ve got 

spares in size from 3 years to 12 years, branded uniform, PE stuff as well as skirts, shorts, dresses 

and cardigans. Happy for anyone in need to look through the stock and select what they would 

like to take - it’s a suggested donation to the PTA of £1 per item.  

 

New Park Run 

There is a new Junior Park Run in Axminster every Sunday morning.  Along with children aged 4 -

14 taking part in the 2k course, we also always welcome volunteers to help marshal the course. 

We are now on week 4  and would love to encourage more runners and helpers.  


